October 15, 2017

Weekly Navo Band Newsletter for Beginner Band:

We hope you have enjoyed your long weekend!!! We actually won't see our 6th grade beginners in class until Wednesday due to their UNT field trip on Tuesday. Please encourage your children to practice during this long break.

Band watching/listening opportunities:

1. This Thursday night at Collins Stadium in Denton is the Braswell HS Homecoming game! Come check out the marching band in action!!!

This Friday is our Navo Performing Arts Costume Party. The flyer was sent home last week and is uploaded to the Communications/Handout tab on our band website. I also sent an email Friday morning with the flyer. We hope your children can make the party! It will be tons of fun!!! Students may bring their food for the party on Thursday or Friday for me to store at school so we can lay them out as we set-up for the party. You may also bring them when you show up. ©

Upcoming dates for Beginner Band

Friday, October 20: Navo Performing Arts Costume Party – Navo Cafeteria from 6-8pm. All students in Band, Choir, Orchestra, and Theater are invited! More info soon...

Wednesday, December 6: Beginner Band Rehearsal from 3:45-4:45pm

Thursday, December 7: Beginner Band Rehearsal from 3:45-4:45pm

Friday, December 8: Navo Winter Concert 7pm at the Braswell HS Auditorium (Dress is Sunday/Holiday Best – no jeans/shorts)

Sincerely,

Mrs. Anderson